EX 5T

Lindsey Ozbolt

From: James Kinsella <jkinsella@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2017 6:15 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Sammamish Parkway Trail hearing tomorrow

Good evening,

| wanted to add my comments to the hearing tomorrow.

As a long-time Sammamish resident, and a user of the trail, | am shocked we are still having these hearings while our
neighbors to the North and South have either completed their parts of the trail (Redmond) or are well on their way to

doing so (Issaquah).

| also am alarmed that my tax dollars continue to pay to fight something that all of us would benefit from. The delays
seem to be the result of a small group of residents determined to use public land for their own benefit, and to the

detriment of the rest of us.

Please register my concerns.

James Kinsella

400 E Lake Sammamish Pkwy SE



